
 

February 15, 2023, Minutes/ Tucson CARIDAD 

Meeting was called to order by President Sibieanne Martinez at 6:45 p.m. 

Attendees:  Sibieanne Martinez, Rosana Jimenez, Karla Navarro, Mary Ann Winn, Robert Ortiz 

 Secretary Report: Read by Sibieanne Martinez- Accepted as read- Rosana Jimenez Secretary of 

Record 

Treasurer Report: Read by Robert Ortiz- Accepted as read-- Report to be given to be filed on 

Website. 

Treasurer gave detailed reports to be sent to Website Administrator. Corporate Commission 

Report is filed.  

Updates: 

Website is up and operational, any events you want advertised please contact Anne Velosa 

Discussions:  Upcoming event: Spring Bazaar 

Date: March 18, 2023, From 8-1. Doors will open by 7:00 am to support vendor set up. 

Robert Ortiz has volunteered to have signs made but is unable to make the signs due to the 

logo not able to be visible. It will also be put in the OMOS bulletin. All members must market 

the event. Each member has been charged to recruit vendors. 

Robert will ask his contact Veronica to be a vendor. She has purchased some restaurant 

equipment and may want to be a vendor. 

Mary will contact person from United health to attend and hopefully give a generous 

donation. 

By the meeting in March, we will have the    number of vendors for the event. 

Robert also invited all members to the Caballos fundraiser on the 19th of March at the Casino 

Ballroom.  

Tucson CARIDAD is looking for at least 2 persons interested in participating in the board. 

Next meeting: March 15, 2023 to finalize Bazaar events. Meeting Adjourned @ 7:59 pm. 

Respectfully Submitted by: Sibieanne Martinez 


